
 

6th January 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to 2023!  The Autumn term passed us by in a flash and I am sure the Spring term will be much the same.  Plans are 

afoot and there are so many exciting events on the horizon.  I am looking forward to seeing you all in school, working together 

with us as much as possible. 

Curriculum Meetings 

In the Autumn we held curriculum meetings for each year group separately so that everyone had chance to understand what 

their child would be learning and ask the class teacher for ways in which you could support your child’s learning. This half term 

we will be holding the same type of meeting but with a different format. Each week the subject lead from in school will hold a 

coffee morning so that we can share how that subject looks across the school and steps you can take to support your child. We 

begin on Friday 13th at 8:45 in the Sports hall with a reading focus. Miss Rukhsar will lead the session and Mrs Shafiq will be 

available to support with any additional questions. 

Residential Trip – Year Five 

We know that going on a residential is valuable to the children in so many different ways.  From having the chance to shine by 

acquiring a new skill to forging new friendships and cementing old ones, nothing beats the rite of passage that a residential 

brings!  For our current Year Five pupils, we have booked the residential early and have secured a great deal for when they are 

in Year Six.  To find out more please join us on Tuesday at 8:40 in the main hall.  Places are limited so please do join us to find 

out more. 

Year Six End of Year 

Primary school brings many mixed feelings and we are determined that our children leave us fully ready for secondary school.  

Before they leave us we want them to have the opportunity to make memories to last a lifetime – particularly after the hard 

work that goes into getting ready for SATs.  We have booked an adventure day for our current Year Six pupils (in the absence of 

being able to book a residential following the pandemic restrictions).  Please join us in the hall at 8:40 on Wednesday for more 

information.  

Graduation 

Having finished their courses back in July, it has been a long time coming but yesterday, Miss Zulfiqar and Miss Bibi finally 

graduated!  We are so proud of them.  Since starting in September, (along with our other new teachers who we are also very 

proud of) they have developed their teaching styles, their relationships with the children and the community and are a real part 

of the Conway Crew.  Well done! 

Uniform 

It is lovely to see the children back in school and looking so smart in their uniform.  We are now entering the coldest time of the 

year so please make sure that your child has a coat with them every day.  Hats, scarves and gloves are all optional.  Label all 

items of clothing that your child brings into school – the school is not responsible for any items that your child cannot find. 

Reception Places 

We know that Conway is a fabulous school to be a part of and we offer our children an exceptional education. If you, or 

someone you know, has a child who will be starting Reception in September 2023 please call the office on 0121 675 0622 to 

make an appointment to come and look around and ask any questions you may have.  If you want any help to make your 

application please ask at the front office or make an appointment with Mrs Shafiq. 

I look forward to another successful term. 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs R Eaton 


